Facilities Management 800 Commissioners Road East, PO Box 5010 London, Ontario N6A 5W9 Tel: 519-685-8104 / Fax: 519-685-8127



September 26, 2011

Councillor Bud Polhill
Chair
Build and Natural Environment Committee
City Clerk's Office
300 Dufferin Avenue
London ON N6A 4L9

Dear Councillor Bud Polhill,

Re: 764 Waterloo Street Application

This letter is to support the Bishop Hellmuth Community Association's objectives to balance preservation of heritage buildings when feasible, but ensuring in all cases that any proposed redevelopment preserve the aesthetics of the Old North residential area.

We need this continued attention to the architectural character if we are to maintain the core values of this conservation district and sustain into the future in a meaningful way.

We have found the Bishop Hellmuth Community Association a passionate yet reasonable and collaborative neighbour on such issues.

We trust you will engage in the necessary dialogue to reach the best possible solution for the community and the property owner.

Yours sincerely,

David Crockett

Integrated Vice-President, Facilities Management

C: Craille Scott-Barre

Owned by the St. Joseph's Health Care Society. Affiliated with the University of Western Ontario.